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Reader Question: Here's How To Give CMS Your Ideas On Reducing
Burden
Do you wish you were seeing more benefit from Medicare's Patients Over Paperwork initiative to reduce regulatory
burden? The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services "is working to clarify, simplify or eliminate confusing and
unnecessary documentation requirements,” CMS says in its latest PoP newsletter. "We continue to solicit suggestions for
improvement from internal and external stakeholders.”

You can give CMS your two cents via email at ReducingProviderBurden@cms.hhs.gov, the agency says in the newsletter
at www.cms.gov/Outreachand-Education/Outreach/Partnerships/Downloads/July2018Newsletter.pdf.
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